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News from the Meadow 
October 2022 

 
Welcome to Meadow Flower!  Summer is over and school is in full swing.  We are 
all looking forward to a fun filled year.  It does take some time for our younger 
children to adjust to the school experience, but with patience, compassion and 
understanding we can make their adjustment easier. 
 
Each month a newsletter and the teachers’ calendars will be posted on our web site to 
help families stay informed about school happenings.  We hope this will assist parents 
in knowing what your child has done in school.  Teacher’s often use the calendar to 
inform the parents of any special instructions or supplies needed for that month.  
This, in no way, replaces the teacher’s lesson plans; detailed plans are required for 
each class session. 

 
The start of the school year has been a new experience for all of us. I appreciate 
everyone’s understanding and patience as we strive to safely continue our year.  
At this time, we do not have an activity fee. However, we will be having a musical 
Halloween show for the students as well as pumpkin picking and are collecting a fee 
of $15 for that activity. Please hand it in to your child’s teacher. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 School pictures  

Our school photographer will be taking pictures this month. Please check 
your child’s calendar for the specific date. 

      
 
   Fire Truck  

  The Fair Haven Fire Department will be visiting us during fire prevention   
  week. We will be meeting with the firemen in our outside classroom for the    
  fire safety lesson. 

    
            Halloween 

  Weather permitting we will be doing our Halloween parade outside.  
  If weather doesn’t cooperate we will be doing everything in  
  the church.  

           
  
We are aware that the parking lot at drop off and pick up times can be extremely busy 
and often dangerous. Please hold your child’s hand in the parking lot. Never leave a 
child in the car and never leave your car running. 
 

 
REMINDER 
 
● Please call or email the school office when your child is absent. 
● Tuition payment #3 is due Oct. 1st. 
● Physical forms are due now unless your child’s birthday is  
    before December 31st.  
● Please remember to get your child the flu shot and bring us     
    verification from the doctor. Flu shots are due Dec. 31st. 
 
 

 


